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2012 Conference Planning 

Conference proposals are being accepted for the 2012 joint conference with the Nebraska 

Library Association and the Nebraska Education Media Association.  Proposals are due by April 

30, 2012, and those accepted will be notified by May 15, 2012.   

Theresa Jehlik, MPLA’s Nebraska representative, is attending the planning meetings in 

Nebraska. 

2014 Conference Planning 

I met via conference call with Dana Braccia, Judy Zelenski, Dan Stanton, and others to discuss 

the 2014 joint conference with AzLA.  Preliminary discussions suggest that the conference be 

held in Phoenix.  

Committee Appointments 

I am looking for people interested in serving on MPLA Committees.   

 

 


